Rafi Miah

Dear Sirs

| am writing to you as a resident at Lowlands to notify you of my objection to the installation of a mast on the roof of
lowlands.

The grounds of my objection are as follows:

The mast would be highly visible from many areas as it is at the junction of three Roads being Eton Avenue, Englands
Lane, and Belsize Park Gardens

Lowlands is a low rise building in a conservation area on Eton Avenue. The road. Consists mostly of red brick
Edwardian/ Victorian properties and this mast would change the aspect and view of the conservation area

dramatically and permanently if allowed to be erected.

The mast would be highly visible from Primrose Hill which is a natural beauty spot and park within easy walk of
Lowlands.

The mast would change the nature and aspect of the conservation area to its severe detriment.
| would ask you to reject the application and thank you for noting my objections
Best regards

Steven Truman



